
Agenda Item: ​New Back Office Provider 
 
Prepared by: ​Susan Domenighini Charter  
Council Date: September 17, 2019  

Background Information:  

Steven Rudy had prepared a new proposal to replace CSMC as our back-office provider.  We 
would continue to work with PayBridge for payroll and BCOE for data.  Steve would work with 
Maggie and prepare reports per the attached proposal.  He will be available for meetings through 
technology. 

I worked with Steven in Glenn County and found him knowledgeable and professional. 


